
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School 
NEWSLETTER NO 1 

Friday 7th September, 2018 

 

 

Election of Parent Governors 

Letters relating to the above has been handed out 

to pupils today for your attention.  Nominations 

have to be back at school within the next 2 weeks 

and should you require a nomination form please 

would you contact the office 

 P.E 

Please would you ensure that all children’s PE kits 

are in school all week as there may be changes to 

the timetable but usual days are: 

Infants: Mon/Fri 

Juniors: Mon/Wed 

 

 

 

School Dinners 

Dinner money is now £11 per week for children in 

our Junior class. We must insist that all meals are 

paid for in advance. Can we please ask that if your 

child starts the week as a packed lunch or a school 

dinner that they stay the same all week. Dinner 

money for the half term is £83.60 

 

Welcome Back 

Welcome back everybody. We hope that you had a 

fantastic summer holiday and are looking forward 

to the year ahead. We would like to welcome our 

new starters Harry, Oscar, Edith, Thomas, George 

and Olivia.  We hope that you have a wonderful time 

at Stillington School. 

 

If you would like to receive the weekly newsletter by email, please complete your email address below 

and return this slip to Mrs Collingwood in the school office.  Your email address will not be disclosed 

to others. Thank you. 

 

Name…………………………………………………….   Email Address ……………………………………………………. 

 

Gardening Club 

Commences next week with Miss Cole – year 2 to 6 

(8places only). 

Thursday – 3.30pm to 4.15pm. 

Permission slips to be returned by Wednesday. 
 

 

 
 

Sports Club 

 Our after school sports club will start next week 

for KS2 children 

Monday – 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Permission slips to be returned on Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

Permission slips to be returned on Monday. 

 

Thank you 

Thank you very much for all the lovely presents the 

staff received at the end of term. 

 

 

School term dates 

Wednesday 5th September – Autumn Term starts 

Friday 26th October – Break up for half term 

Monday 5th November – School re-starts 

Friday 21st December – Break up for Christmas 

Monday 7th January – Training Day 

Tuesday 8th January – Spring term starts 

Friday 22nd February – Break up for half term 

Monday 4th March – School re-starts 

Friday 12th April – Break up for Easter 

 

 

Before and After School Care 

Our before and after school care is up and running. 

We are open from 7.30am to 8.50am before school 

and from 3.15pm to 6pm after school. If you would 

like your child to stay please return your booking 

forms no later than Friday of the week before so 

that we can arrange staffing. 

RE Infants 

In RE in the infant class this term the children will 

be learning about Belonging. Mrs Thompson would 

like children to bring in any photos they have of 

themselves attending groups outside of school such 

as Rainbows, Beavers, Gym classes, Cricket teams or 

football groups. 


